
 

March 17, 2023 

RMA Seeking Member Participants for Quasi-Judicial Agency 
Review Committee 
The member committee will help the RMA to better understand how development approvals and other decisions 
made by quasi-judicial agencies such as the AER and AUC impact rural municipalities 

Although a core responsibility of municipalities is to manage local land use planning and development decisions, 
provincial quasi-judicial agencies approve certain types of development (such as renewable energy 
developments, oil and gas wells and pipelines, and confined feeding operations) that can have major local 
impacts. Examples of quasi-judicial agencies include the Alberta Utilities Commission, Alberta Energy Regulator, 
and Natural Resources Conservation Board. To better understand the impacts that provincially-regulated 
development approvals have on rural municipalities and the experience that rural municipalities have had in 
participating in development review processes led by such agencies, the RMA is forming a member committee. 

The committee will be comprised of five elected officials from RMA member municipalities, and chaired by a 
member of the RMA Board of Directors. As the RMA is expecting a large number of applicants for participation 
on the committee, only one applicant per municipality will be considered. We will do our best to ensure the 
committee includes a broad range of experience and regional representation. Those not selected to the 
committee may be contacted to provide input and share local examples associated with the issue. 

The committee will begin its work in May, and run until September, meeting once a month or as needed. More 
information on the committee’s mandate, composition, meeting processes, deliverables, and financial 
remuneration for committee members is available on the quasi-judicial agency committee page on the RMA 
website. 

Applications for the committee are now being accepted. To apply, please complete the online application form. 
To be considered for the committee, forms must be completed no later than April 14, 2023.  

The RMA Board of Directors will select committee members based on applications received and notify successful 
committee members as soon as possible. For questions about the committee or the application process, contact 
RMA Policy Advisor Karrina Jung at karrina@RMAlberta.com. 
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